
Message from the Headteacher 

 

 We welcomed our new reception class into school this week and it 

has been a pleasure getting to know them. 

The children around the school have settled back  and it is lovely to 

see them engaging in their learning. Year 6  have begun working 

towards their community award and are busy undertaking jobs 

around the school. 

We hope you all have a lovely weekend and enjoy the sporadic 

sunshine. 

Stephanie Meikle 

Sharing Assemblies 

The sharing assemblies for the Autumn 
Term 2024 have now all been set up and are 
on the school website and in Arbor. 

There has been one change with the 
previously advertised dates—Friday 29th 
November Yr 3&4 Kingfishers  had a clash 
with the PTA Christmas Fayre. This has 
now been rescheduled to Friday 6th 
December. 

 

Secondary School Open Events 

Oakbank— 25th September @ 5pm-7pm 
Emmbrook— 18th September 
Bohunt— Open Evening  3rd October. Open Mornings  7th, 8th, 9th 
October 
The Forest—19th September @ 5.30pm or 6.30pm 
Willink—19th September 2024 @ 5.30pm-8pm 

Yateley—Year 6 Taster Day – Tuesday 24 September, 9.00am-3.00pm. 
Open Evening – Wednesday 25 September, 6.00pm-8.30pm. Open 
Mornings - Wednesday 2 and Thursday 3 October, 9.15am-10.30am or 
12.00pm-1.00pm  
The Holt—open mornings through Sept & Oct—please contact school 

Harvest Festival 

We will be holding our Harvest Festival on Monday 
30th September. As in other years, we will be 
collecting food for Wokingham Foodbank who 
provide valuable support to our community. 

From week commencing Monday 23rd September, we 
will be accepting donations. The foodbank are 
particularly in need of the following: 

PTA Warm Coat Sale 

The PTA will be holding a Pre-loved Winter Coat sale 
after school on Friday 27th September in the school 
playground. 

Please bring any donations of winter coats including rain 
coats  and pre-loved wellies before this date. 

Further pre-loved sales will be held throughout the 
academic year. 

Minutes missed of 
school due to lateness 

This week we have had  112 
minutes of lost learning due 
to lateness. 21 pupils were  

late this week. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

3.30—4.30 

KS2 Netball 

3:30 — 4:30 

Y1/2 Ball 
Games 

3:30 — 4:30 

Y3/4 Tag Rugby 

3:30 — 4:30 

Y5/6 Dodgeball 
 

     




